
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

It was lovely to see so many of our new Reception parents at 

our Introduction to year R meeting yesterday. Parents were 

able to find out about phonics, our number expectations and 

resources and how we begin reading. At our parents  

consultation meetings we will be sharing the end of year  

expectations in English and Maths with you for your child. 

Also in November, we will have a morning opportunity to 

share how we teach basic maths skills and the non  

negotiable skills children need to learn in each year group. 

Stars of the week   

This Week 

Year 3 /4 –Alfie S 

For excellent learning of his tables 

and applying his knowledge 

Year 2 – Isabella 

For good listening and  

perseverance in all her work 

Year R /1 — Noah 

For fantastic independent writing 

about the story “Nothing” 

Week ending Oct 14th  2016 

Letters in the book bags and  

on the website 

House competition—An Autumn  

Photograph 

Little Owl/Early Bird agreements 

Sharing Learning with  

Parents 
Year 3 /4 Oct 17th 2.30pm 

Year 2 Oct 19th 9am 

Year R and 1 are not having a 

sharing meeting this term . 

Worcester News 

Reception—”First Days at 

School” photograph should 

be in the paper on Tuesday 

or Wednesday next week. 

Labels                  

Please ensure every 

item of clothing       

including PE shorts and 

T shirts are labelled as 

many of our children 

have already lost their 

belongings. 

Please ensure  

children have a coat 

in school each day 

for outdoor  

activities. 

Archbishop of Canterbury Visit 

Four of our children attended Worcester     Cathedral last 

Friday to meet The Archbishop of Canterbury Justin Welby. 

Rebecca G, Lizzie M,   Hannah  and Carla represented the 

school. They took part in prayer,  

Harvest workshops and had the        

opportunity to ask the Archbishop 

questions. The    children shared 

the photographs of their visit and 

gave a talk in worship today 

 

BAGS 2 SCHOOLS 

Please fill up and return on Tuesday October 18th 

School photographs can only be 

ordered via the Lighthouse  

website now 

School lunches must be ordered 

by half term 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Mya 

Who celebrates her 

birthday this week. 


